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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85
NRC Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353

Subject: Schedule for Responding to Request for Additional Information

References: 1. Letter from M. D. Jesse (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) to U. S. NRC,
"Request for License Amendment Regarding Measurement Uncertainty
Recapture Power Uprate," dated March 25, 2010

2. Letter from P. Bamford (U. S. NRC) to M. J. Pacilio (Exelon Generation
Company, LLC), "Limerick Generating Station, Unit Nos. 1 and 2 — Request
for Additional Information Related to Request for License Amendment
Regarding Measurement Uncertainty Recapture Power Uprate," dated
July 15, 2010 (ADAMS Accession No. ML 101940053)

In Reference 1, Exelon Generation Company, LLC (EGC) requested an amendment to Facility
Operating License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85 for Limerick Generating Station (LGS), Units 1 and
2, respectively. Specifically, the proposed changes revise the Operating License and Technical
Specifications to implement an increase in rated thermal power of approximately 1.65%. In
Reference 2, the NRC requested additional information to support review of the proposed
changes.

EGC had previously agreed to provide a response to this request for additional information by
August 16, 2010. After further review of the technical issues and the level of detail needed by
the NRC staff to perform a review, EGC has determined that the first request (i.e., Request 1 of
the three requests contained in Reference 2) will require additional time to complete. Therefore,
EGC is proposing to provide a response to Request 1 by August 31, 2010. The responses to

400!
%



-}

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Schedule for Responding to Request
for Additional Information

July 28, 2010

Page 2

Requests 2 and 3 of Reference 2 will be provided by August 16, 2010 as originally agreed. This
proposed approach and schedule was discussed in a teleconference with Mr. Peter Bamford of
the NRC on July 26, 2010.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Kevin Borton at
(610) 765-5615.

Respectfully,

hp

Michael D. Jess
Manager, Licensing™ Power Uprate
Exelon Generation Company, LLC

cc: NRC Regional Administrator, Region |
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Limerick Generating Station
NRC Project Manager, NRR - Limerick
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection - Bureau of Radiation Protection



